
Citrus Growers Education Seminars in Temecula, June 29, 2017 

 

The Citrus Research Board (CRB) is proud to announce the return of the Citrus Grower Seminar 

Series, co-produced by the University of California Cooperative Extension (UCCE). Three 

different meeting dates and locations will give growers from different regions the opportunity to 

attend. 

The FREE half-day seminars start at 8:00 a.m. and are expected to end at 12:00 p.m. Registration 

will begin at 7:30 a.m. Citrus experts from California and Florida will be sharing their 

knowledge and expertise with topics on: Asian citrus psyllid (ACP) and Huanglongbing (HLB), 

integrated pest management, rootstocks, new varieties and alternate bearing. 

FREE Citrus Growers Education Seminars June 29, 2017 in Temecula, Register at:  

https://form.jotform.us/71295056339158 

 

https://form.jotform.us/71295056339158

